
 
We need a strong Clean Energy zions Bull to help Oregon face serious climate impacts. I live in Bend 
where the wildfires are getting more destructive and costly. We are facing worsening drought too. These 
horrific impactswill only worsen if we weaken this important bill. Its opposers seem to be unaware of 
the advantages of the policy and offer up only unfounded accusations. 
 
Thank you for doing everything you can to pay attention to facts rather than oppositional rhetoric that 
protects only special interests. 
Diane Hodiak 
3143 NW Melville Dr 
Bend, Or 97703 
 


